
Village Christmas Party

You are invited
Invitations are now going out to all residents of Stinchcombe
to come to the “Stinchcombe Village Christmas Party”.

To be held at the Village Hall on Saturday 11th December from
6.00pm until 9.00pm.

Numbers will be limited, so please RSVP to your invitations
quickly to avoid any disappointment.

Children as well
Children  are  invited  as  well  as  we  do  have  a  growing
population.  Adults  will  be  kept  segregated!

Finger Food
Finger food will be served so bring a plate of food if you’d
like. It needs to be fully labelled with ingredients.

COVID
For the safety of all, we encourage everyone to have a Lateral
Flow Test. These can be ordered Free of Charge from the GOV
website.

Order your Free Lateral Flow Test

https://stinchcombepc.co.uk/events/village-christmas-party/
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

